
Online Content: 

Website:
www.sacredheartl.tas.edu.au

Facebook: 
facebook.com/sacredheartl

Pinterest:
	pinterest.com.au/sacredheartl	

P & F email
shsl.pnf@catholic.tas.edu.au	

Our P.B.S. Values are:

Respect for Ourselves
Respect for Others

Respect for our Learning
http://MyTerncity.com.au

From the Acting Principal: 
  Tomorrow is the final day for Term 3.  The last 10 weeks have been 

very busy and productive with many events to celebrate. In staff 
meeting on Monday the staff spent time sharing celebrations from term 
3. The celebrations were varied and worthy of recognition and it was 
extremely fulfilling to hear. As a whole school, some further highlights 
worthy of celebrating from Term 3 are as follows;

• Class masses and liturgies
• Father’s Day 
• Rock and Roll night
• Everybody program K-6
• Strings and Band Soirees
• Various excursions
• Athletics carnival
• Bravehearts
• Tournament of Minds
• Tuning into Kids
• Book week celebrations
• First Eucharist

Every event above, plus all the teaching and learning opportunities 
students have been offered, illustrates the way members of the Sacred 
Heart Catholic School Community, parents, friends, students and staff, 
contribute and work collectively together. Such collaboration should be 
recognised and celebrated as it recognises our unique gifts and 
strengths and what we have to offer to our community.

“I can do things you cannot, you can do things I cannot; together we 
can do great things.”
Mother Teresa

To each member of our community, enjoy your holidays with family and 
friends. I am looking forward to seeing you all in Term 4 to continue to 
work together to provide more fabulous experiences for our school 
community.

NO
SCHOOL

LUNCH ORDERS
TOMORROW

SUBWAY DAY

FOOTY COLOURS DAY
TOMORROW

GOLD COIN DONATION

Basketball Tournament
19th-20th October

Grades 3/4
26th-27th October

Grades 5/6
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Playground Invite

Our new playspace will be officially blessed and opened on Friday 18th October at 9:30 am. Celebrations will 
begin in the Presentation Hall followed by a blessing of the playground by Father Ben Brooks. Parents and 
friends are welcome to join us for this event. 

Ms Adele Murphy
Acting Principal

Any Families Intending To Leave SHS
Could any school families intending to leave SHS at the end of 2019 for work purposes, moving 

interstate or any other reason please notify the school as soon as possible.

Archbishop's Charitable Fund 2019
September 27 2019

Last Day of Term Fundraiser

Bring a gold coin donation and wear plain clothes or wear your sporting colours.

You donation will support the Archbishop's Samaritan Projects, a charitable fund established by the 
Archbishop of Hobart to assist Tasmanian families in need. As family budgets continue to be put 
under financial strain in Tasmania, a low socio economic state, due to the rising cost of living and 
slow increase in wages, more and more Tasmania families are requiring support and assistance from 
local charities, making the support provided to the Samaritan Projects by Catholic entities, including 
Catholic Education Tasmania, more important than ever.

Thanks for your support.

If you experienced institutional sexual abuse as a child you are likely to be eligible 
under the National Redress Scheme for survivors of institutional child sexual abuse. 

The Sexual Assault Support Service (SASS) offer a free and confidential support 
service for people who are seeking information on, or wanting to apply to, the 

National Redress Scheme. 
To find out more you can contact SASS on (03) 6231 0044, 

or go to our website
 https://www.sass.org.au/redress-scheme-support-service.
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Tournament of Minds
On Saturday the 7th of September two teams of Grade 5/6 students attended Tournament of Minds in Hobart. 
Our STEM and Arts team responded to a challenge over six weeks. This opportunity allowed students to foster 
creative, divergent thinking whilst developing collaborative enterprise, excellence and teamwork. Sincere 
thanks to Miss Penelope Izard for her efforts in supervising the program, the parents who gave up their time 
and committed to going to Hobart and the students themselves for their wholehearted participation.
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Prep Best
William Richardson  

for outstanding work with his blending and segmenting 
of sounds to decode words

Jasper Flack  
for great progress with his reading

Grade 1 
Foster

Isobel Zegveld  
for being a kind and caring person

Charlie Bennett  
for his great reading during literacy rotations

Grade 1 
Underlin

Aria Palmer  
for her cheerful nature and wonderful smile!

Owen Richardson  
for his amazing writing. Well done!

Grade 2 
Reid

Emma Shelton 
 for her determination to complete tasks this week

Callum Wright   
for a well produced and detailed Gorge brochure.

Grade 2  
Crawford

Kye Robinson  
for working hard on his homework and spelling tests

Sophie Johnson  
for an awesome week at school 

Archie Matthews  
for consistently producing excellent work across all 

subject areas.

Grade 3       
Symons/Crombie

Krista Burling 
for writing a fantastic confirmation report. Keep up the 

great work.

Taj Weber 
for using a growth mindset strategies to get over a 

problem

Grade 3  
Wood

Fletcher Luttrell 
for his tremendous work this term!

Maddison Fogarty 
for her tremendous work this term!

Grade 4  
Davie

Xavier Davie 
 for being a Go Kart - self motivated student

Ivy McCullagh  
for being a cooperative team member

Grade 4  
van Ryn

Tomasz Szpyrka  
for a fantastic effort and attitude in all areas of 

schooling.

Cameron Nicholas  
for great work in his Church of Apostles report.

Grade 5  
Hood 

  
Samuel Lindsay 

for your thoughtful contributions during our RE our 
lessons 

Annabelle Pyke 
for working hard in class to improve you creative writing 

skills

Grade 5  
Thompson 
Heathorn

Brodie Gardner  
for working hard to be on top of tasks and 

responsibilities this week

Luwanna Beeton 
for injecting positivity and passion into our classroom 

Grade 6  
Steven

Cassidy Bowman  
for a well written Drama Review

Lennox Wood  
for the beautiful caring qualities he shows to younger 

students.

Grade 6  
Viney/Izard

Jasper Jamieson  
for the respectful and considerate way he speaks to and 

treats others

Brodie Gardner 
 for working hard to be on top of tasks and 

responsibilities this week

The Spirit of Jesus is Alive in:
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September 2019
Sun Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Sat

26th 
10am Band Program 
11.30am Strings 
Program 

27th 
2:10pm Assembly 

Last Day of Term 

No Lunch Orders 

28th 

a 30th Sept 
Holidays

1st 
Holidays 

2nd 
Holidays 

3rd 
Holidays 

4th 
Holidays

5th 

6th 7th 
Holidays

8th 
Holidays 

9th 
Holidays 

10th 
Holidays 

11th 
Holidays

12th 

13th 14th 
1st day of Term 4

15th 
3pm Art Club 

16th 
25th 
Sushsi Day 
No Lunch Orders 
School Banking 

17th 18th 
2:10pm Assembly 

Playground 
opening 9:30am  
Fr Ben Brooks 

19th 
3/4 
BBall 
Tourn

Important Dates
 
September
Fri 27th -Last Day of Term - Footy Colours Day
October
19th-20th -3/4 Basketball Tournament
26th-27th -5/6 Basketball Tournament
November
Fri 1st -NIJSSA Athletics Carnival
Wed 6th -Grandparent’s Day
Thurs 28th -End of Year Concert Instrumental Music Program & SPC
December
Tues 3rd  -6:30pm SHS Carols
Wed 11th -6:30pm End of Year Mass
Fri 13th -Gr 6 Assembly - Awards Ceremony
Mon 16th -Gr 6 Leaver’s Dinner and Liturgy
Tues 17th -Last Day Term 4

Term One 2020
First day - Thursday 6th February

Last day - Thursday 9th April
Easter 10th April to 14th April

October 2019
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All families are invited to attend 
the  

Official Blessing and Opening 
 of 

Sacred Heart Catholic Primary School 
Play Space 

on 
Friday 18th October 2019 

at 
9:30a.m. 

Refreshments will be served 

RSVP Friday 27th September 2019 
to 

email: shsl@catholic.tas.edu.au 
or 

The school office  
or 

6331 1011 
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2019 Term Dates Catholic Schools 	

Term 3 Tuesday 23.7.19 to Friday 27.9.19 
Term 4 Monday 14.10.19 to Tues 17.12.19 

  
 2020 Term Dates Catholic Schools  

Term 1 Monday 6.2.20 to Thursday 9.4.20 
Easter 10.4.20 to Tuesday 14.4.20 

Term 2 Monday 27.4.20 to Friday 3.7.20 
Term 3 Monday 20.7.20 to Friday 25.9.20 

Term 4 Monday 12.10.20 to Thursday 17.12.20

Webpage:	www.sacredheartl.tas.edu.au	
	Facebook:	www.facebook.com/sacredheartl	
Pinterest:	www.pinterest.com.au/sacredheartl/	
S.H.S.	Parents	and	Friends	email	
 shsl.pnf@catholic.tas.edu.au 
S.H.S.	Clothing	Pool	email	
shs.clothingpool@catholic.tas.edu.au	

2019 Carnivals

Thursday 14th November
SHS Prep-2 Athletics

working with vulnerable people registration
If parents do not have registration or registration is pending you will not be able to volunteer and 
attend the excursion or school event.  This is something that we do not want to have to do but as 
legislation and system policy we need to adhere to.

How to apply for a WWVP and Number

1.Complete the online application form www.justice.tas.gov.au/working_with_children
2. Print the “Application Receipt” which is generated when the application has been completed in full
3. Take the “Application Receipt” to a Service Tasmania shop, pay the fee ($17.60) and have your 100 point 

check to confirm identity
Once your registration has been approved and you receive your WWVP card, please bring it to the 

school office so your name, registration number and expiry date can be recorded and verified.

Fire Alarm 
A reminder that if  in the instance a fire alarm is sounded whilst parents are on the school site, you are required to assemble 
on the oval. Students remain with teachers as part of the process is for the staff to ensure all students are accounted for. If 
parked on York when the fire engine arrives it is vital that you vacate the area to allow the fire engine access.

Student absences
  If your child will be absent from school please remember to either: 

• call the School office on 63311011 
• email shsl@catholic.tas.edu.au
• use the Skoolbag app, fill out an eForm
• advise their teacher

It is a legal requirement that parents are expected to advise the school as to why their child is absent.
Signing students out during the day

    -You must sign your child out if you need to pick them up from school for an appointment or for your child to leave 
early. 

  -Please pre-arrange this with your child’s class teacher and the teacher will send your child to the office at the 
required time so you can collect them from the office and sign them out.

If you arrive at school after 9am your child must be 
walked into the office via the York Street gate and 
report to the school office to update our records 
and avoid unnecessary absentee text messages.
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End of Year Concert & Awards Evening 
St Patrick's College 

 Thursday 28th November
The process for ticketing for this event has changed.  Tickets have been allocated at two tickets 
per family and these will be available from your school office the week beginning 21st October.  
Tickets have been enveloped for either your son / daughter (eldest involved in the Launceston 
Catholic Schools Instrumental Music Program) to collect or parents / guardians. Information will be 
included with the tickets in relation to the rehearsal day and the allocation of extra tickets if 
required. 

Sacred Heart B-4 2019 
Tuesday 

Come along to enjoy a variety of play based, indoor/outdoor experiences and explore the age/stage appropriate 
activities such as music/movement, fine/gross motor play, creative, dramatic, literacy and sensory activities 

Morning session- 9.00am-11.00am 

Afternoon session-12.30-2.30pm 

Bring along a hat, water bottle  

and a piece of fruit to share for  

Morning/afternoon tea.  

Please email Rebecca.millwood@catholic.tas.edu.au for more information. 
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